
Future Actions--Should the Need Arise 
 District sponsored travel may be limited or suspended (field trips, conferences and workshops) 
 Mass gatherings/assemblies, celebrations, etc. may be limited or suspended 
 
As we enter spring break, please continue to review good hygiene practices with your children at 
all times, especially if you plan to travel. Have a safe and healthy Spring Break!  

 

This communication is an update being provided to inform 
the Rialto USD community of the current plans (and possible 
future plans, should the need arise) related to the Coronavirus 
or COVID-19.  Previously sent information related to this 
subject is available on the District website.  Please know that 
health and safety continue to be our number one priority.  
 

Below are essential actions that the District is taking to 
prevent the spread of this medical threat. 

Current Actions 
 
 District facilities, including classrooms, will be sanitized between March 12 and March 22  
 District busses will be sanitized daily        
 Alcohol-based hand sanitizer has been ordered and will be available to all facilities upon 

arrival     
 Information & Prevention Campaign will be implemented    

 Prevention posters have been ordered and will be placed in high traffic areas 
 Hand washing demonstrations in classrooms are being provided by school nurses 

 
 School sites will identify an isolation room  

 Student/Staff showing symptoms will be isolated and follow District COVID-19 Quick 
Step Guide   
 

 Staff attendance and absence reporting procedures remains unchanged  
 Staff traveling to a high-risk country should monitor the CDC Website 
 Staff Members who self-quarantine will use existing sick leave 

 
 Students who are ill should be encouraged to stay home  

 Perfect Attendance awards will be suspended beginning March 9, 2020, and 
continue until further notice. Additional information addressing how a student may 
qualify for “perfect attendance” will be addressed at a later date  

District Phone: (909) 820-7700    |    District Web: www.rialto.k12.ca.us 

March 12, 2020 

As of today, there are no reported cases of COVID-19 within San Bernardino County 

https://rialto-ca.schoolloop.com/pf4/cms2/view_page?d=x&group_id=1500178971356&vdid=ix42sqf2ffyf2itw
https://rialto-ca.schoolloop.com/pf4/cms2/view_page?d=x&group_id=1500178971356&vdid=ix42sqf2ffyf2itw
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html

